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These doxie girls came from a couple with 11 doxies. Their elderly owners were 

once breeders; however, when the wife became ill and passed away sudenly over 

the Christmas Holiday, the husband called Big Dog for help. The husband is also 

elderly and has Parkinson's making taking care of 11 doxies alone a very difficult 

task. We started by taking in the four girls you see above. Emily is the eldest 

doxie at 14, although her mother still lives at the home and is nearly 20 years 

old. Emily is Hanna's mother (Hanna is 12) and Hanna is Hobbit's mother. Tootsie 

Roll/ Little Girl is from another litter. All four needed vaccinations, heartworm 

tests, dental cleanings, and microchips. All four are now healthy, Tootsie Roll has 

found a home, but the other three are still looking...if you have room in your 

heart and home this Valentine's Day consider one of these girls. 
   

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
For February and March 



 Saturday, Ferbrary 9  

from 10:30am until 3:30pm Adoption Event at Petsmart 

 Friday, February 22- Sunday, February 24  

store hours Second Chance at Love Adoptathon at Petsmart 

 Friday, March 8 - Sunday, March 10  

look for us at the Red Hill Horse Trials  

 Saturday, March 9  

from 10:30am until 3:30 pm Adoption Event at Petsmart 

 Saturday, March 23 

from 10:30am until 3:30 pm Adoption Event at Petsmart 
  

Success Story! 
 

 
Meet Vixen/ Princess 

 
Little Vixen, now Princess was a previous foster dog from the Bainbridge Humane 

Society. She has been adopted into a loving home and is now a therapy dog. This is 
a picture of her and her therapy trainer. She is doing great and is using her second 
chance to help others!  

 

   

 


